
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term 

Newsletter  

Year 2 
 

Maths Meetings 

Maths meetings will cover place value within 

1000, units of measurement (including kg, g, l, 

ml) 2D and 3D shapes, counting in 2’s, 5’s and 

10’s, calculating time intervals and durations. 

Maths Lessons 

Maths lessons this term will include in depth 

teaching on numbers within 1000, money, 

addition and subtraction, measures: capacity 

and volume, addition and subtraction problems 

and exploring multiplicative thinking. 

Welcome to Year 2 

Reading 

In reading, we will focus on accuracy, 

fluency and comprehension. We expect 

children to read regularly at least 5 times 

a week, practice is the best way to 

improve fluency of word reading.  

Reading books will be changed on a 

weekly basis, please ensure this book is 

returned each week.  

Please continue to read regularly with 

your child and complete their reading 

records and return every Friday.  

Spelling and Handwriting 

We will be working on children’s 

handwriting and spelling each week. 

Children will be given weekly spelling 

words to take home, which will support 

their learning in school. Spellings will be 

tested weekly on Friday. 

 

 

 In Summer term Year 2 will be following the Life to the Full RSE programme.  

 

P.E 
This half term our 

P.E days are: 
 Thursday 

& 
Friday 

English: 

This half term we will initially be focusing on 

poetry. We will begin the term by exploring 

poetry, rhythm and rhyme and key features of 

poetic writing, based on the poem ‘Strange’ by 

Valerie Bloom. Later in the term, we will 

develop our narrative story writing to immerse 

and deepen knowledge and skills, based on the 

book ‘Stardust’. Year 2 will continue to revisit 

and develop spelling, punctuation and grammar 

knowledge throughout summer term. 
 

 

 

To access the online parent 
platform please visit: 
https://www.tentenresources.c
o.uk/parent-portal/ 

 

 

Spanish and Music 

 
Spanish and Music will be taught weekly on Thursdays. 

 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/


 

 

Thank you for your continued 

support and cooperation. 

Mrs. Beckett  

Learning means the world 

Year 2: Pathfinders 


